
(Pictured above: Y3 children enjoying the drumming workshop) 
 

Year 3 Drumming 
On Tuesday our drumming teacher Mrs Gater, and her 
drumming partner Chris, held a special festive offering 
of music to the Year 3 classes. As well as Djembe 
drums, she also brought in a number of different 
African percussion instruments for them to listen to. 
We also watched a video of people in Africa and how 
sounds and rhythms turn into music in their everyday 
life. By the end of the session, most of us were up 
dancing and singing along to the music! Year 3 cannot 
wait to get back to drumming in the new year! 
 
Christmas Jumper Day 

Our Christmas Dinner is being served on Thursday 

20th December and everyone is welcome to wear 

their Christmas Jumper to school or to decorate their 

school sweatshirt. 

And Finally… 
 
 Good luck to Miss Munnings who leaves us 

today after covering for Mr Patrick in 3P. We 
wish her well as she continues her teaching 
career at a school in Bristol in Term 3. We would 
also like to thank her for her hard work during the 
last six weeks. 3P will miss her. I am also 
delighted to report that Mr Patrick will return to 
3P on Monday. 

 
Note: Anyone who can solve the Languages Challenge will 
receive a special prize. Take your answers to Mrs Tidbury. 

(Pictured left:  
Paint Pals at 
Bloomfield Care 
Home.) 
 

Paint Pals 
Children from 
Y5 have  
recently been  
working on art 

projects with residents of Bloomfield Care Home.  
It has been a thoroughly worthwhile and rewarding  
experience for both adults and children alike. 
 
Christmas Greetings From Around The World 
We are lucky to have many children in our school that 
speak other languages. Here are some Christmas 
greetings - Languages Challenge: can you spot which 
ones are Russian, Polish, Italian, Cantonese, German, 
Romanian, Turkish, Spanish, Czech, Serbian, Punjabi, 
Tagalog and French?  
 

Gun Tso Sun Tan'Gung Haw Sun 
Feliz Navidad 
Joyeux Noël 
Prejeme Vam Vesele Vanoce a stastny Novy Rok 
Buon Natale 
Frohe Weihnachten 
Craciun Fericit 
С Рождество́м 
Mutlu Noeller 
Maligayan Pasko 
Христос се роди  
Wesołych Świąt  

ਮੇਰੀ ਕਰਰਸਮਸ 
 

Year 6 please note: 
SATs Week for Y6: Mon 13th -Thurs 16th May 2019. 
 

PTA NEWS 
We are having a Bags2school collection which has 
been arranged for Friday 8th February; the bags will 
be given out during the second week back after  
Christmas.  
Also, a huge thank you to everyone who came to the 
Christmas Fair. It gives me great pleasure to report a 
total profit (after expenses) of £1500. Incredible!  
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